
From: Linda Snorek  
Sent: Monday, July 15, 2024 5:03 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: To PUC; Ref. to: 24-070 

 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
To: PUC:  
  I am writing to ask the PUC not to approve  the  increase of 16.57% distribution charge 
Eversource  has requested in 24-070.  On behalf of many who have endured increases 
in  electricity  bills from Eversource for years, I believe this has to be curtailed instead of 
escalating charges on consumers, all of whom must use electricity.  
  
 I have changed suppliers, turned off more lights, plugs, strips, bought energy efficient 
appliances, lowered heat significantly and used little to no AC to save on electricity, but it 
continues to go up. This inequality of using less energy and spending more on electricity is 
not sustainable for consumers.  Please hear the ordinary people too. 
 
Sincerely, 
Linda Snorek 
 


